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Dear Mr. Aguirre: 

 

On behalf of the California Highway Patrol (CHP), it is my pleasure to inform you, the County of Solano- 

District Attorney’s Office, is conditionally approved for Cannabis Tax Fund Grant Program (CTFGP) 

funding in the amount of $71,317.84.  The purpose of this grant funding is to help your agency reduce 

and mitigate the impacts of impaired driving in your community. 

 

All grant awards, including any adjustments to requested funding, were made by the Department based on 

the merits of the Grant Application, scale of operation, and in accordance with the Request for 

Application (RFA) requirements and associated regulations.  

 

The official Grant Agreement for signature is forthcoming.  In order to execute your Grant Agreement, 

please provide documentation from a local governing body, authorizing your organization to receive this 

grant funding, to the Cannabis Grants Unit, by email at CGUGrants@chp.ca.gov, as soon as possible.  

Refer to California Code of Regulations Title 13, Division 2, Chapter 13, Section 1890.13(g) for 

additional information.   

 

The CHP looks forward to partnering with you and your agency on this project in an effort to make 

California’s roadways a safer place to travel.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the 

Cannabis Grants Unit at (916) 843-4360. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
M. W. HEADRICK, Chief 

Enforcement and Planning Division 
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